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EXTRADITION AND TOKYO

The Home Office Extradition Department has received a
number of requests for elucidation of what was agreed on
extradition at Tokyo. They fear a request will come to the
Prime Minister on this subject which they will not be able

to answer.

I would be most grateful for sight of the relevant
papers from Tokyo and any explanation you might be able to
give as to what precisely was agreed. You are, of course,
aware that Japan has no Extradition Treaty with the United

Kingdom.
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